
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Focus Happiness Team Members 
12/10/21 Class feedback Non-attendance from: 

CL, Y6 
Discussion  Class feedback: 

 
Request that there was a separate corner for football on the playground. 
Indoor activities on cold days at lunchtimes as we had before pandemic 

A family fun day 
Windows and doors in outdoor classroom 

Clubs at breaktime/lunchtime- but children to run these 
Lego at lunchtimes 

Worry/friendship bench 
Separate basket ball nets 

Mindful time/yoga clubs or at lunchtimes 
 

Proposed 
action 

Mrs Parkinson to speak to MDAs about possibility of separate corners for football. 
 
Lego has been out today!  We will keep putting different areas out at lunchtimes and a quiet space to draw. We 
might not do this inside as we head towards the summer term, but put this in the outdoor classroom so this is a 
quiet space at lunchtimes. 
 
We are looking at putting up a ‘mindful’ tented area, for you to spend quiet and mindful time in at lunchtimes. 
This will go up in the Summer term. 
 
We have already have a date for a ‘family fun day’ to celebrate the Queen’s jubilee at the end of next half term. 
 
The Values team is going to be running a KS1 and a KS2 values/arts lunchtime club. 
We will look at the Happiness team possibly doing the same. 
 
We will try to buy a new friendship bench, as our old one ‘broke’. 
 
Mrs Parkinson is trying to find someone to run a Yoga club at lunchtimes/after school.  
 
The Happiness team talked about running a ‘Make People Happy’ club. 
We will talk about this more in the future, once we have set up our Happiness café. 
 
Reuben suggested we had a ‘token’ system, like the ones they have in supermarkets where you get a token and 
can use this to ‘vote’ for a charity. Perhaps children can ‘vote’ on what they would want in a club? Mrs Parkinson 
is going to look into how we can set this up. 
 

Great feedback everyone! 😊 
 


